
FAQs 

What will happen if this airspace change leads to a change in controlled airspace? 

 This ACP is unlikely to lead to a change in controlled airspace within the UK FIR.  The airspace 
in the vicinity of LIFFY is currently Class C from FL35-FL245.  If a change in the volume or classification 
of the airspace is required, this may require re-consultation. 


